
How to Register 

Greetings hockey fans! There will be some changes for the 2013-14 hockey season.  The Maine Amateur 

Hockey Association is requiring all players to register online. In order to do this, you need to go to the 

USA hockey website for player registration: 

https://www.usahockeyregistration.com/login_input.action 

You will enter information about your child and have to submit a $40 fee for USA membership and $12 

for Maine membership for a grand total of $52. You will need a credit card to accomplish this task.   The 

remainder of $250.00 can be submitted with your other materials at registration. 

There is no charge, for either USA Hockey or Maine AHA, for children 6 and under. However, you must 

register online anyway.  Fees for the IP group are $85.00. 

Once you have registered online, you will receive an email from USA hockey confirming your 

membership. We will need a copy of that email. You can either forward it to piyhreg@gmail.com or send 

it with the remainder of your registration materials (health information sheet, player and parent code of 

conduct) and a check for $250.00. You must bring these materials to the registration event.  We will no 

longer be accepting registration materials and checks at practices.   No player will be allowed on the ice 

until they have officially registered online through USA Hockey and provided the association with a copy 

of this confirmation. 

If you do not own a credit card, you MUST register in person and we will use the association’s card to 

register your player online. You will be responsible for reimbursing the association. 

 

 


